
Dear Parent/Carers and students, 

If you have any queries regarding exams, please contact me. 

Students: I am in the Academy Office located on the ground floor, towards the Music & Drama 

corridor. 

Parents/Carers: You may call me on 0208 657 8935 or alternatively you can email me on 

exams@thequestacademy.org.uk 

Please be aware that I may not be at my desk as much during the exams periods, but I will respond 

as soon as I can. 

Kind Regards, 

Ms N Edwards 

Examinations Officer 
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